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EMC OnCall Nurse Program 

The School District of Greenfield is now enrolled in the EMC OnCall Nurse 

Program.  This means there’s now a more streamlined process to follow for a 

work-related injury. 

Here’re the steps you should follow:  (1) If you’re injured at work, tell your 

supervisor right away.  (2) Call the EMC OnCall Nurse at  

1-844-322-4668. 

For life-threatening injuries call 911. 

Look for the EMC OnCall Nurse informational poster in your building. 
 

       

 

 

 

 

Our clinic, located at 4850 S. 60th Street (in the high school via entrance 

11), provides comprehensive health care services available at NO COST  

 to you and your family. 
 

 All School District of Greenfield employees can use the clinic. 

 Spouses and dependents ages 24 months and older who are enrolled 
in the District’s health plan can use the clinic. 

 Retirees of the District may use the clinic up to age 65. 

 Retirees’ spouses (up to age 65) and dependents (up to age 26) who 
were enrolled in the health plan may use the clinic until the associated 
District retiree reaches 65 years of age. 

 
 
 

          For in-person, telephonic or virtual visit appointments and questions,      

                       call 414-777-3463.  Same-day appointments usually are available. 

          Clinic Hours: 

          Monday:   7:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

          Wednesday: 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

          Friday:    6:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 

Seasonal Flu Shots 

Get your 2023 Seasonal Flu Shot for Free at the School District of Greenfield 

Workplace Clinic!  Shots are available by appointment during regularly 

scheduled clinic hours or during these flu shot specific extended hours:  

   Monday, October 9     Wednesday, October 11 

   2:00 p.m.- 4:00 p.m.      5:00 p.m.- 6:00 p.m. 

Available to all employees and subscribers (spouses & dependents*) on the 

District’s health insurance plan. 

   *A child’s first series of flu shots must come from their pediatrician.  

 

FALL WEBINARS 

Preparing for Your Retirement (multiple dates offered) 

If you’re planning to retire in the next 5 years then this webinar is for you.  Register to 

learn more about your WRS benefits and the retirement process.  

By the end of this webinar, you will be able to: 

 Explain how the WRS retirement benefit works. 

 Recognize eligibility and prepare to apply for benefits.  

 Identify the different types of annuity options. 

 Prepare for health and life insurance changes in retirement.  

 Find additional resources. 
 

To register, go to: https://register.gotowebinar.com/rt/7817059707818435598  
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